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Our children represent our hopes and dreams. As a parent, you
want the best for your child and we are proud to be working with
you to ensure that they are given the right knowledge to face
future challenges.
Education is a process that creates an understanding of moral
and ethical values to guide one’s life and make our students the
future hope of the country.
Parents, students, and the school authorities are a team and
complement each other’s efforts. We hope to create an
atmosphere of reverence. In order to do this, the parents and
the school authorities must work together to inculcate certain
values in the student. Respect for elders, especially the
teachers, parents and a commitment to discipline are engraved
in the Ugandan culture. Let us inculcate these ideals in our
children / students. 
Lastly indecent dressing is not allowed. The school
administration and the students body are going to work hand in
hand to deny access to students who are dressed indecently.
Discipline and decent dressing is going to be an integral part of
our daily deliverables.

A student who is taught discipline will learn the
power of self-control. Freedom, to be truly
effective, needs the guidance of discipline. To
be successful, we need self-discipline which
teaches us to sacrifice individual interests in
favor of group interest.

Our dear students, Parents and staff. " Discipline is the bridge between
goals and accomplishments "




STUDENT'S  CORNER 

          Dear students, your school life may not be
that good as you  would wish it be at the
moment but it doesn't mean that it's the end of
the journey.
 
    There is more to life than what you may be
having right now or more of what you're
experiencing. We need more patience, courage
and confidence so as to create the kind of future
that we may all wish to have.

   We can achieve  it all only if we're a little more
patient. 

EVERYTHING WILL COME IF WE CAN WAIT.

     Hope Mutangana
      
     CCAT March, 2023.

Thank you Madam Elizabeth for giving us the opportunity
to provide the calinary services ti your home as you
celebrated Pious' Birthday over the weekend.  It was such
a pleasure and also not hesitate to callon us again. We
promise to serve you even better. 

At JSBI you will learn naking and decorating delicious cakes
that will you at heart craving for more.  So come and
understand the techniques used to get the amazing cakes. 

CLASS  DELIVERABLE


